
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE NEW YORK MILLS ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

This is to notify you that a public hearing will be held by the Zoning Board of the Village of New York Mills on April 29, 2025 at 7 PM in the Village Board Room, Municipal Building, 1 Maple Street, New York Mills for the purpose of granting or denying: 

                  An application for a use variance to allow commercial use as an insurance agency at 65 Henderson Street, located in a Residential-2 Zone. 
Applicant: Christine Jarvis
3454 State Rt 12b
Clinton, NY 13323

This meeting is open to the public. If you have questions or concerns about this application please attend the public hearing at the Municipal Building, 1 Maple Street, New York Mills, Ny 13417. Copies of the application are available for viewing in the Village Clerk’s office, Monday through Friday, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.


									Thank you,

								Amy Topor
								Village Clerk
								April 10, 2025

